
Pension Management Centers 

Use the map below to find the Pension Management Center that serves your state. 

 

Philadelphia VA Regional Office 

Department of Veterans Affairs 

Claims Intake Center 

Attention:  Philadelphia Pension Center 

P. O. Box 5206 

Janesville, WI  53547-5206 

Fax: 1-844-655-1604 

Service Area: Connecticut, Delaware, Florida, Georgia, Maine , Maryland, Massachusetts, New 

Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, North Carolina, Pennsylvania, the Philippines, Puerto Rico, Rhode 

Island, South Carolina, Vermont, Virginia, West Virginia and all other foreign countries not listed below 

under the St. Paul VA Regional Office 

Milwaukee VA Pension Center 

Department of Veterans Affairs 

Claims Intake Center 

Attention:  Milwaukee Pension Center 

P. O. Box 5192 

http://www.benefits.va.gov/PENSION/resources-contact.asp#paul
http://www.benefits.va.gov/PENSION/resources-contact.asp#paul
http://www.benefits.va.gov/PENSION/resources-contact.asp#paul
http://www.benefits.va.gov/PENSION/resources-contact.asp#mil
http://www.benefits.va.gov/PENSION/resources-contact.asp#phil


Janesville, WI 53547-5192 

Fax: 1-844-655-1604 

Service Area: Alabama, Arkansas, Illinois, Indiana, Kentucky, Louisiana, Michigan, Mississippi, Missouri, 

Ohio, Tennessee, Wisconsin 

St. Paul VA Regional Office 

Department of Veterans Affairs 

Claims Intake Center 

Attention:  St. Paul Pension Center 

PO BOX 5365 

Janesville, WI  53547-5365 

Fax: 1-844-655-1604 

Service Area: Alaska, Arizona, California, Colorado, Hawaii, Idaho, Iowa, Kansas, Minnesota, Montana, 

Nebraska, North Dakota, New Mexico, Nevada, Oklahoma, Oregon, South Dakota, Texas, Utah, 

Washington, Wyoming, Mexico, Central and South America, and the Caribbean 

Frequently Asked Questions 

The fastest way to get answers to your question is to use our web resources. Most questions regarding 

VA Pensions are answered in our FAQs or on this website. If you cannot find the answer, please call us 

at 1-800-827-1000. 

  

External Link Disclaimer: This page contains links that will take you outside of the Department of 

Veterans Affairs website. VA does not endorse and is not responsible for the content of the linked 

websites. 

 

http://go.va.gov/83vc

